
Radio Society of Tucson Club Meeting 05/14/2019 

 

President Richard Schmidt (K7NSW) – called Meeting to order at 7:00 pm 

Meeting Business 

 

President Richard Schmidt (K7NSW) – Welcomed everyone to the Radio Society of Tucson meeting and 

thanked them for coming, began the passing of the attendance roster for everyone to sign.  We will 

have 3 presentations tonight.  David Holman will talk about Field Day 2019; Bill Clark will review N1MM 

Logging program and he has photos from 2016 FD with CRC/RST to show us.  

 

a) David Holman (AC7DS) – Field Day is to practice for breakdown situation in time of 

emergency, will be June 22 and 23 on Mt Bigelow.  Our website has directions and 

information as does  www.arrl.org/fieldday.  Club call is W7SA. We need operators to come 

play for 24 hours.   

b) Bill Clark (K6WSC) – N1MM Logging review.  This was a slide show presentation on how to 

use this program for FD.  The presentation will be on the website.  

c) Bill Clark (K6WSC)– FD Photo presentation  

 

President Richard Schmidt (K7NSW) – We had several visitors in attendance; Kevin Hunt KD7LOX, Cindy 

Miller KJ7FMU, Bob Miller KJ7FMR, Douglas Todd KE7GYQ, Jeremy KI7YWJ and Winston from Puerto 

Rico who will be getting his license soon.   

 

Don Ernle (KD7UIZ) – Treasurer’s Report – We have $9,844 in the account.  And have several repeaters 

to keep up and running. 

 

Cary Fishman (WB2BSJ) – Public Service for the Club, El Tour is the only thing on the books now. 

 

Dick Jones (W0PZD) – Laurel VE Liaison Testing – We had 3 Technicians, 3 Generals and 3 Extras. 

 

Bill Wilson (AE7YQ) – Days in the Park – Radio Loaner person- Days in the Park this Saturday in Ramada 

22 at Reid Park. 

 

Joe Statkevicus (K3TYE) – The repeater at his house was the one that N7JND had. It is now at a higher 

elevation (couple hundred feet higher) and totally coordinated with ARCA.  The equipment belongs to 

RST but the call sign is now WN7BSA, 146.8 with limited range.  145.25 repeater up on Mt Lemmon has 

regional coverage, our website has updated list of repeaters. 

 

Randy Burcham (KD7KEQ) – Transmitter/Hunting coordinator - is planning heading up a T hunt at Field 

Day, he will have a variety of equipment for people to use. 

 

President Richard Schmidt (K7NSW) – Questions/Comments from the audience.  Raffle was held using 

the new golden tumbler!! 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm, and 40 people were in attendance. 

http://www.arrl.org/fieldday


 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Rosie Paszkiet KG7QWR 

skykitty54@gmail.com 
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